

PALLAMALLAWA PUBLIC SCHOOL

Newsletter Thursday 2nd June 2016

Principal: Julie Schwartz

The Calendar

June

Thurs 2nd Outback Patrol Visit Thurs 9th Pirate Dress Up Day Sat 11^{th &} Sun 12th Team Penning & Arena Sorting Fri 17th Regional Cross Country at Coolah Mon 27th P & C Meeting 9am Tues 28th Athletic Carnival

July

Fri 1st Last Day Term 2 Sat 2nd P & C Cake Stall Tues 19th Students Return to School

Thank You-Moree Picnic Races

Last Saturday the school P & C received a donation of \$1,000 for the school to use to support students at Pallamallawa, Thank You.

School Crossing

Parents it is illegal to drop children at the front of the school on the crossing. It is also illegal to park anywhere in the bus zone and the marked areas adjacent to the crossing. Recently a child was almost hit by a parent dropping a child in the crossing area.

Buses

Parents, any changes to travel arrangements: bus, walking and visiting other student's, notification must be given to the school and bus

drivers before these changes are made. We have children, staff and bus drivers easily confused. This also can eliminate a safety issue.

Water & Sports Drinks

Students are not allowed to bring poppers or any type of sports drink to school. Reminder: Water only.

Pirate Dress Up Day

On Thursday 9th June students are having a Dress Up Pirate Day, **Gold coin donation to charity**. Looking forward to students coming to school dressed as a pirate. Lunch will be Fish 'n' Chips \$5 Meal Deal.

P & C Cake Stall

The P & C will be running a cake stall on Saturday 2nd July at the school during Election voting. Donations of Cakes/slices can be left at the school.

P & C Meeting Monday 27th June @ 9am

Term 2 Canteen Roster

Monday Canteen		Monday Fruit Roster	Friday Canteen	
			3 rd June	Tracey Baker
6 th June	Heidi Johnstone		10 th	NO CANTEEN
13 th	NO CANTEEN	Public Holiday	17 th	Kerry Munn
20 th	Amy Evans	Fenton Vosper	24 th	Jodi Rigby
27 th	Georgia Wilson	Liz Hobday	1 st July	Bec Diprose

Canteen

Jodi Rigby is the Canteen Coordinator. Jodi has organised a roster for canteen duties for all families. At this stage families will be allocated to do Monday or Friday canteen. Where there is a **NEED VOLUNTEER** Notice if anyone is able to do this day please contact Jodi.

If you are unavailable on the day allocated, it is up to you to organise another family to swap with you.

If you do not organise another parent to swap with you THE CANTEEN WILL BE CLOSED ON THIS DAY.

Please let Jodi know of the change of date. The Monday fruit program will continue and parents will be placed on a roster to supply fruit. Contact <u>Jodi Rigby on Mobile No: 0488 103 397</u> and let her know if you require a special day to assist.

P & C Meeting Monday 27th June @ 9am All Welcome